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1.

1.1

WELCOME

ATTENDANCE

Urwah Nawaz, Emi Schutz, Catisha Coburn, Michael Capoccia, Joshua Chey, Brittany Howell

1.2 APOLOGIES

Khalia Primer, Taylor Thompson-Caruso, Nibir Chowdury, Nathan Eden

2.

BBQ

Urwah will meet with representatives from AHSS and AUGS during the mid-semester
break to discuss a collaboration sports day along with a BBQ

Michael will organize a grant for the BBQ

For ease, the BBQ will be moved to week 10 Friday (14t October) to give us more time
to prepare

Google Sheets has been updated and contains a list of tasks

. HALLOWEEN PARTY

Possible event: A Halloween themed end of semester party

Proposed date would be Saturday 29t October

Possible function rooms for the party: Boatshed (Urwah to message), Box Factory,
Rumours

Will be discussed at a later meeting in greater detail

PUB CRAWL AND QUIZ NIGHT REVIEW

Pub crawl
o The pub-crawl shirts were disappointing. Issues included error numbers on the
back of the shirts, holes and smeared screen-printing.
o Urwah will send images of defected shirts to the supplier, and hopefully will get
a discount (currently each shirt cost $12.73)

Quiz night
o Overall very successful
o Some complaints over question difficulty, and confusion over the prizes.
o Extra beer was needed. Michael to ask for updated invoice from Rumours.
o Recommended that next year, questions be organised during the winter break,

and more time is given to consolidate the first and second prizes.

. THIRD YEAR CHEMISTRY DINNER

Each year the third year chemistry students organise a dinner for the third year
chemistry students and staff.

Emi is organising the dinner this year, and has asked to use the Ausca website to collect
tickets, and to use Ausca funds for the deposit, which will be reimbursed once tickets
have been paid.



Committee agreed that this was fine, although there would need to calculate the ticket
price to account for the amount the website client gets per sale
Students will also need to be reassured that they do not need to be an Ausca member.

PUPPY PEN

Brittany has talked to SA Dog Rescue about organising a puppy pen for Ausca members.
Members could come and pat and play with the puppies.
This could be organised as part of an end of year picnic after the exams.

7. QUESTIONS WITHOUT NOTICE

Michael will organise to reimburse any money committee members have paid for the
club. This includes Urwah.

Some people expressed interest in becoming associates after the quiz night. Urwah has
invited them to the SGM



